
 

Meeting Minutes 
March 27, 2012 

 
In Attendance: 
Members: John Meade, Joseph Duffy, Paul Everson 
Staff:  Eric Shufelt – Marina Manager, Joe Gibbs – Mooring Officer 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER:   Chairman John Meade called the meeting to order at 7 p.m. 
 
II. MINUTES: none. 
 
III.       NOTICES OF INTENT (NOI):  PIERS 

TOB – 230 Prince Ave., Marstons Mills (Boat Ramp) – Funded for  
   permitting only at this time – no objections. 

TOB – Hayward Rd., Centerville (Boat Ramp) - Move forward on rebuilding  
 of ramp.        

 Pesce – 183 Bay St, Osterville (dock modification review) 
            Represented by John Kenney and Brad Vitolo.        
            Discussion regarding the proximity of the mooring float to the  
            proposed dock extension. Motion was made to approve the proposed   
            dock modification as presented – Opposed. 
  

IV. MOORING APPEALS: 
  None.  
 
V. OLD BUSINESS:  
 Ordinance/Regulations/fees updates  
 Proposed changes to Town Ordinance on Chapter 40 – Approved. 
 Review other towns and private marina fees – held until next meeting. 
 
VI. NEW BUSINESS: 
              None. 
                                                                                          
VII. CORRESPONDENCE:  
             None. 
 
VIII.    HARBORMASTER REPORT:  
  Mooring and Marina updates: 
   Mooring update – The deadline for mooring renewals is March 31st. 
  Because it falls on a weekend – renewals will be accepted on the next  
  business day with no late charge. There are 600 mooring permits that have 
  not been renewed to date. The late fee is $50. The deadline for late renewals 
  is May 14th. 184 people did not renew their place on the waitlists. Seasonal 
  jobs have been posted on the Town website. 
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   Marina update – There were 25 people who did not renew their place on the waitlists. 
  Slip contracts will be mailed on Monday, April 2nd. Barnstable Harbor Marina floats/docks are 
  in. The new docks for The Marina at Prince Cove will be in this week.  
 
IX. ADJOURNMENT:  The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mary McGaughey 
Administrative Assistant - MEA 
 
 
 
 

Next Meeting: 
April 24, 2012 @7pm 
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